
 

 

 
 
 

This email is for parents of students in Preschool to Year 13. 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
School to return to 100% in school attendance – Sunday 3rd October 
 
It has certainly been an eventful last 18 months for us all. The onset of the pandemic, the manner in 
which all schools globally have adapted and embraced online learning and the way in which we have 
all had to adjust in both our professional and personal lives has been quite incredible. It's not been 
easy for any of us, however the resilience of our students and staff continues to amaze me. It's been 
a very tough period for us all.  
 
I'm delighted to inform you that we received news today that students will finally all be returning to 
school 100% from Sunday 3rd October and we look forward to welcoming them all back to DBS. 
 
This will be the first time for many of our staff and students to be attending school face-to-face. The 
MoEHE have stipulated in their social media release, that students must: 
 

 Adhere to 1-meter social distancing. 

 Wear masks when inside school buildings. 

 Continue to wash and sanitise hands. 

 Canteen to remain closed. 
 
This is a significant and most welcome decision by the MoEHE and one that all our staff are delighted 
to hear as I am sure you all are! 
 
This will be a transitional period for our students as they adapt to full time in school learning. Please 
support the school as we make immediate adjustments to our arrangements over the weekend to 
ensure all our students can return to school safely on Sunday. From Sunday the canteen will remain 
closed until further notice, so please ensure students have a packed lunch and drink with them. 
 
If you wish to contact the school, please do so using the usual lines of communication. We cannot wait 
to see everyone back on Sunday! 

 
Kind regards, 

 
Paul Sherlock 
Executive Principal 


